
From: Erik JONNAERT < > 
Sent: Wednesday 23 May 2018 16:19 
To: CAB ARIAS CANETE ARCHIVES 
Cc: BARTOLINI Silvia (CAB-ARIAS CAÑETE); LOBILLO BORRERO Cristina (CAB-ARIAS 

CAÑETE);  
Subject: Request for meeting with ACEA president- June 5 2018 
 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Commissioner Canete 
 
ACEA’s President and Chairman of the Managing Board of PSA Group, Carlos Tavares, will be in Brussels 
on 5 June for our Board meeting and General Assembly. I would like to enquire about the possibility of 
meeting with you on that day. 
 
The second mobility package, including the key proposal on post-2021 CO2 standards for cars and vans, 
was released by the European Commission almost 7 months ago. The legislative scrutiny at Council and 
European Parliament level is progressing at a steady pace. This meeting would provide a good 
opportunity to review where we stand  on all pending proposals while allowing our new president Mr 
Tavares to provide his perspective to you . 
 
I very much hope that your agenda will allow for this meeting. Given the ACEA Board and General 
Assembly time constraints, the best slot for Mr Tavares would be at 9.30.  
 
I thank you very much in advance for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Erik Jonnaert  
Secretary General 
European Automobile Manufacturers' Association – ACEA               
Avenue des Nerviens 85 | B-1040 Brussels | www.acea.be | @ACEA eu 
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